
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Class 1 Trip to Whinlatter Forest, Keswick on Wednesday 12th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents of children in Class 1 
 
I have arranged for the children to have an Outdoor Activity day trip to Whinlatter 
Forest, Keswick.  
 
Departure Time and Return to School 
We will depart on the morning of Wednesday 12th July 2023 at 9:15 a.m. and will 
return in time for the end of the school day at 3:30 p.m.  
 
Transport  
Mr Walker will be transporting the children in a self-drive mini-bus, accompanied by  
Myself and Mrs Bell.  
 
Packed Lunch 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle.  We will provide a fruit 
snack for the morning and afternoon. Children can bring a packet of sweets that will 
be eaten outside of the activity time. 
If you would like school to provide a packed lunch, this MUST be ordered via the 
School Hub website, no later than 5th July 2023. 
 
Activities 
Whilst there we will be following the ‘Gruffalo trail’ and enjoying the adventure playground. 

We will be having our lunch in the forest.  The children are going to be safe and will have 
lots of fun! 
 
Kit List 

• Long Trousers –i.e. Joggers/tracksuit bottoms/ leggings (so children can 
move) – No Jeans 

• T-Shirt 

• Hoodie/Sweatshirt 

• Waterproof coat  

• Trainers  
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• Sun Hat 

• Sun tan lotion (If a hot day) 

• Spare set of clothes (just in case) 

• Small Rucksack 
 
Medication 
We will be outside all day, so any medication for hay fever symptoms should be 
taken in the morning before arriving at school. 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, any medication to be administered should 
be in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, instructions re dosage and parental 
signature.  This should be handed to me on the morning of the trip. 
 
There is no parental contribution requested towards the cost of this trip. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Wright in the 
school office on 01228 711602 or email head@greatoton.cumbria.sch.uk  
 
Kind regards 
 

L Shannon 
 
Miss Shannon 
Class Teacher  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO SCHOOL BY WEDNESDAY 5TH JULY 2023 
 
 
Name of Child  
 
………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 

 
I have ordered a school packed lunch on the School Hub website  
 

 
 
My child/children will bring a packed lunch from home   
 

 
 
Signed …………………………………………. (parent/carer) 

 
       
 


